
Covert Township Park Advisory Committee 

Thursday March 17, 2022 

Meeting Minutes 

 

Meeting called to order by Chairperson D. Cook at 5:30 PM 

Present:   W. Rendell, D. Cook, J. Snow, J. Hartmann and E. Wilborn 

Absent:  None 

Others Present: Robin Abshire, (Park Manager)  

Agenda: 

Motion by Rendell seconded by E. Wilborn to approve the agenda as presented. 
Motion Carried. 
 
Public Comment: 

None 
 
Secretary’s Report: 

Motion by D. Cook seconded by E. Wilborn to approve the February 17, 2022 meeting minutes as 
amended. 
Motion carried. 
 
Campground Report: 
Robin gave us an update on what was going on at the park. She presented a list of the Electrical 
upgrades that have been done and said that all the electrical pedestals have been inspected. There is 
still Electrical work that needs to be done but it will probably have to wait until the park closes in the 
fall. 
The new campground rates for the coming season have been approved by the Township Board. 
 
 
Wightman Project Update: 
 
Daywi said that she thought that Ben Baker from Wightman would be back out at the park in the coming 
week to finish looking over what needs to be done. 
 
 
Covert Township Park Beach & Campground Budget: 
 
Daywi presented a proposed budget and explained the changes from last year. 
Motion by W. Rendell seconded by J. Snow to approve the Covert Township Park Beach & Campground 
budget as presented and to forward it to the Township Board and recommend approval. 
Motion Carried. 



 
Other Business: 
 
Covert Community Park: 

Pavilion. Discussion was had on what the next step should be and it was decided that we needed to get 
an estimate for the cost for having a pavilion built before proceeding further. We will contact a 
contractor to get that estimate. 

We decided to wait on recommending a budget for Covert Community Park until we have the estimate 
for the pavilion. 

 

Next meeting date: 

Next regular Meeting – April 21 at 5:30 PM 

Adjournment: 

Motion to adjourn at 6:50 PM 

      Respectfully Submitted: 

 

      Wayne Rendell, Secretary 

 


